
 
 
 

Join us at our next PAC meeting!  
Monday, May 12   8:15-9:45 AM 
New Hope Learning Center  8301 47th Ave N, New Hope 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

FREE Childcare for children 3 months-5 years of age 
is available during the PAC Meeting, though space is limited. 
Please call 763-504-4170 or email ECFE_281@rdale.org 

Early Learning Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) 

PAC works to support the school district’s early learning 
programs and services to families. PAC discusses program 
policy, program services and parents’ perspectives on 
ways to improve quality and accessibility. PAC’s main 
purpose is to: 

• Assist in supporting the early learning programs 
• Serve as a staff resource 
• Share feedback from parents 
• Create a space for new ideas 
• Advocate in our community 
• Raise money for scholarships 
• Plan and host fundraising events 

Parents are invited to join as a parent member or in a 
council position. For a list of current openings, please 
contact us! 

Contact us: 
Parent Advisory Council Email: 

rdale.ecfe.pac@gmail.com 
 

Find us on Facebook & Instagram! 
 
 

Light refreshments  
will be served! 
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